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Director at Large Report 

General Meeting, April 30th, 2024 

 
Good evening and thank you for coming.  My name is Mary Mate. I have enjoyed carrying out 
the duties of Director at Large for the last 18 months. 
 
My role is to support other Board members in their duties as well as carry out projects as 
assigned to me.  The last 6 months have been very busy! 
 

1. My initial project was to follow-up with a number of residents regarding their membership 
fees. 

2. I also took on the responsibility to collect orders and purchase metal name tags for any 
residents who wanted them. I will be putting a notice out again, for anyone wishing to 
order.  The price this year is $9.25 (which includes tax). 

3. I took on some research projects, one of which, working with Linda, we researched the 
requirements for an evacuation siren. 

4. I was tasked with the ordering, picking up and organizing the desserts for our Christmas 
Dinners. 

5. In the spirit of being ‘ECO Friendly’ I secured Recycling Bins for the Recreation Center, 
and as part of our asset replacement, I also purchased a new broiler and baking trays. 

6. I continue to move the temporary speed signs around the cove where requested. We 
were hoping that everyone would slow down to admire our lovely sign! 

7. In January, I took over the responsibility for the Refundable Recycling Program. Thank 
you for generosity in keep the refundables coming. The recycling team is kept very busy, 
and we will have a nice donation for the Vernon Jubilee Hospital in the fall.  

• A big thank you to Bill Versluis, Chris Meisner, Bob Cox, Mike Hovde, 
Gordon French and Doug MacGregor who are now part of the team. 

• We will be looking at recruiting more volunteers to help share the load. 
 

8. I am also assisting in the library on a regular basis. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

Mary Mate 

DCHA Director at Large 

 
      
 


